
 
 
 

 
 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 
9th July 2021 

Nursery Hill Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to say this week has been a success and not just with the football.  Year six 

thoroughly enjoyed their visit to Drayton Manor Theme Park.  

Please see next weeks activities, please note there have been some changes to the lunch menu. 

Football – Sunday 11th July 

Your child has brought home an England Flag to put in your window on Sunday to show our support 

to the England football team.  It has been 55 years since England last made it to the final, let’s all 

wish them well.   

Yoga - Monday 12th July 

All children please come to school in their PE kit.  The children thoroughly enjoyed their yoga class in 

June and are very much looking forward to the next class.   

There are many benefits to Yoga.  Our children will be focusing on the following: 

1. Yoga improves flexibility and strength. It stretches your muscles. 

2. Yoga improves the posture.  Many poses in Yoga can strengthen 

the core muscles in the stomach and back. 

3. Yoga eases stress and anxiety levels. It involves breathing 

exercises that encourages more focus on breathing. 

4. Yoga reduces lower back pain. 

5. Yoga improves sleep. 

There are a range of free yoga tutorials 

online such as CBeebies and BBC bitesize (please check suitability before 

showing your child) that you may find useful, a great activity for all that 

can be done in or outdoors.  

  



Sports Day - Tuesday 13th July  

Can children please come to school in their PE kit with a t-shirt in their house colour, the children will 

be reminded of which house they are in next week.  We do hope that this can be done outside but 

this will be dependant upon the weather.  Please ensure your child comes prepared for the weather 

conditions, sun cream, sun hat, drinks bottle, jacket etc. 

An alternative lunch menu will be offered of 

Turkey Wrap or Veggie Hotdog 

Fruit sticks / Vegetable sticks 

Doughnuts 

Carton of juice or milkshake 

Unfortunately, due to government guidelines parents/carers will not be able to attend the event, we 

appreciate your support and understanding during these unprecedented times.  Please see next 

weeks newsletter and social media sites to read about the success we know it will be.  

Mindfulness Calming Day/ Art day - Wednesday 14th July  

All children to arrive in PE kits.  This is a day that will focus on calming activities for our children, a 

fantastic opportunity for the children to learn techniques to help them relax.  Art activities will also 

be taking place throughout the day. 

Teddy Bears Picnic - Thursday 15th July  

Non-uniform day (please dress for outdoor activities, 

weather depending).  

Can children please bring their favourite teddy bear and 

small picnic blanket (something to sit on that will fit into 

their school bag) 

Children will remain in their bubbles should the event be held outside.  This will be a 

fantastic opportunity for children to talk about what they have enjoyed this school year and 

what they hope to achieve next year.   

School dinners for the day will be picnic based 

Chicken Bap Or Hotdog 

Fruit sticks / Vegetable sticks 

Biscuit 

Carton of juice or milkshake 

 



Wear Yellow Day - Friday 16th July  

Children are invited to wear something yellow to raise money and awareness of 

‘Zoe’s Place Baby Hospice’ based in Coventry. The hospice provides care for 0-5 

year olds with life limiting conditions, provides respite, palliative and end-of-life 

care, they are reliant on public funding.  Any donations received would be much 

appreciated.  

For more information about Wear Yellow Day and/or Zoe’s Place Baby Hospice 

please visit their website: www.zoes-place.org.uk 

Class Party Day - Friday 16th July 

All classes will have a small party with music and games to celebrate the end of term.  

During such unprecedented times it is important to celebrate happy occasions.  I could 

not be prouder of all of our children, for how well they have got through this last year, 

they deserve the chance to celebrate their achievements.  

Bouncy Castle & Non Uniform Day / Year 6 Leavers Party day - Monday 19th July  

Non-uniform day, children may come to school dressed in their home clothes 

(must be suitable for bouncy castle use / no crop tops / high legged shorts / 

clothing with inappropriate pictures/logo’s).  Year 6 leavers may bring in a 

school shirt to be signed should they wish.  

Year 6 will also be celebrating their last day at Nursery Hill with their own 

private party. 

An alternative lunch will be offered: 

Tuna Mayo Bap or Hotdog 

Fruit sticks / Vegetable sticks 

Ice-cream / Cheese & Crackers 

Carton of juice or milkshake 

 

Teacher Training Days - Tuesday 20th July & Wednesday 21st July  

The school will be closed to all children.  Two days of Teacher Training will be 

taking place. School will open to children again on Thursday 2nd September.   

Warwickshire School Health & Well-being Services 

We have been kindly sent the following links for suggested summer holiday activities. 

Summer Holiday Booklet 

Link: www.compass-uk.org/summer-holiday-booklet/ 

 

Contains health & wellbeing advice, safety information, fun activities and resources aimed to help 

families keep healthy, safe and entertained over the summer holidays. 

 

http://www.zoes-place.org.uk/
https://compass-uk.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efc6fb025a420bf354133fa1f&id=e88a94616a&e=f75a0fa662


Outdoor Activities for Warwickshire 

Link: www.compass-uk.org/warwickshire-outdoor-activities 

Heritage Education 

https://heritage.warwickshire.gov.uk/whats/holiday-family-activities 

Dates for Your Diary 

Date Activity 

Monday 12th July Yoga Day 

Tuesday 13th July Sports Day 

Wednesday 14th July Mindfulness Calming Day/ Art Day 

Thursday 15th July Teddy Bears Picnic 

Friday 16th July Wear Yellow Day / Class party day 

Monday 19th July Bouncy Castle & Non Uniform Day / Yr 6 Party day 

Tuesday 20th July Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 21st July Teacher Training Day 

Start & Finish Times 

Class Start Finish 

EYFS 8.40 am 3.00 pm 

Year 1 / 2 8.50 am 3.15 pm 

Year 3 8.50 am 3.15 pm 

Year 4 / 5 9.00 am 3.20 pm 

Year 5 / 6 9.00 am 3.20 pm 

Attendance  Week commencing 28th June 

Class Percentage 

EYFS 86.7% 

Year 1/2 92.9% 

Year 3 88.1% 

Year 4/5 88.5% 

Year 5/6 86.7 

Our school target is 95%. Come on everyone, we can do it! 

Financial Difficulty 

If you are facing financial hardship please visit the Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme website   

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/facinghardship alternatively please call 0800 408 1448 or 01926 

359182. 

 

Communication 

If you wish to speak to the class teacher please phone the school office (02476 392 318) and leave a 

message for your child’s class teacher. They will get back to you at the end of 

the day. It is important that we have an up to date email address and mobile 

number, just in case we need to contact you during unforeseen circumstances.  

To log onto our Facebook account, please log onto Facebook and type in Nursery 

Hill Primary School. It will take you straight to our Facebook page. 

https://compass-uk.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=efc6fb025a420bf354133fa1f&id=bf56f0f4f2&e=f75a0fa662
https://heritage.warwickshire.gov.uk/whats/holiday-family-activities
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/facinghardship
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Facebook_Zero
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 

Why not follow us on Twitter? Our account is as follows: @nursery_hill  & 

@NurseryHillEYFS 

http://theintenseplayer.deviantart.com/art/Twitter-Neue-iOS-Icon-329042199
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


The school nursery has become unsurprisingly popular, the children have lots of fun whilst learning, 

giving them that head start before starting school.  We do have a few vacancies left in Nursery from 

September.  

There are other opportunities to join the Nursery Hill family throughout the year, these are: 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST JANUARY – 31ST MARCH - SUMMER TERM (FROM 1ST APRIL) 
 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST APRIL – 31ST AUGUST - AUTUMN TERM (FROM 1ST SEPTEMBER) 
 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST SEPTEMBER – 31ST DECEMBER - SPRING TERM (FROM 1ST JANUARY) 
 
Prices are as follows: 

15 HOURS FUNDING - All children aged 3+ are entitled to 15 hours free Nursery provision the term 

after their birthday. 

30 HOURS FUNDING - Some families may be entitled to 30 hours free Nursery provision, please 

check on the following website: www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-childcare 

FLEXIBLE - Working with families to provide both morning and/or afternoon placements on days to 

suit 

RATE - For families that require additional hours but are not eligible for free 30 hours, we can offer 

additional hours at just £4.15 per hour.   

Stay safe. Be kind.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms J Clarke  

Head of School 


